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In person voting is vital to Oregon's voter integrity.  Oregon lays claim to being the 

pioneer for mail in voting,  but sadly it is rot with problems. Ballots are sent to dead 

people,  non-citizens and people no longer residing in the state because the current 

leaders do not want to clean up voting rolls. 

 

Why would anyone NOT want integrity in the vote? I can think of mostly one reason, 

but I will let you decide for yourself.  

 

I do not suggest that some people who are eligible to vote should be left out of the 

process, but it is very easy to get an "Absentee" ballot. This way all of your 

information is updated as well. 

 

We currently receive ballots at least two weeks before election day and yet some 

people still can't return their ballot in that time and Oregon wants to count the late 

returns.   

I say NO to this.  If you want to vote...be responsible and return your ballot within the 

time constraints.  We are tired of waiting weeks for results. Same day and IN 

PERSON is the best solution.   

 

Every election throughout our great nation should want integrity in their elections. 

This Oregon citizen absolutely does. 

 

Thank you, 

Lori Shaw  

Keizer, Oregon 503.949.5248  

 

 


